

Laborers' International Union of North America

LiUNA!

Feel the Power

LOCAL UNION 652

ADRIAN A. ESPARZA

Business Manager

June 3, 2019

Mayor Miguel Pulido and Council Members City Manager and City Attorney City of Santa Ana 20 Civic Center Plaza Santa Ana, CA 92701

RE: Agenda Item 75D 2800 N. Main Street Opposition for Proposed Development

Dear Honorable Mayor Pulido and Council Members,

The Brothers and Sisters of the Local 652, an affiliate of the Southern California District Council of Laborers and the Laborers International Union of North America (LiUNA!), would like to convey our Opposition for the proposed development at 2800 N. Main Street (Main Place Mall).

Local 652 opposes Item 75D for the following reason:

Further environmental reports are needed for further mitigation that would have less of an impact on the surrounding communities and constituents as well as the 1,800+ men and woman that Local 652 represents in Orange County as well as their families.

For the above reason, we urge you to postpone Item 75D to a further date.

In advance; the Local thanks you for your consideration on this important matter.

Sincerely,

Adrian A. Esparza Business Manager

AAE/uem OPEIU #537

ROBERT RUIZ Secretary-Treasurer

JESSE SEGURA

President

JOSE LUIS TIRADO
Vice-President

PETER IGLESIAS
Recording Secretary

RUBEN GARCIA Sergeant-at-Arms

GABINO "Gabby" ENRIQUEZ

Executive Board Member

MICHAEL R. HERNANDEZ

HECTOR MADRIGAL

Auditor

GUADALUPE FLORES
Auditor

ENRIQUE "Henry" MARTINEZ

Auditor

LOCAL OFFICE:



Laborers' International Union of North America

Orozco, Norma

From:

Adrian Esparza

Sent:

Monday, June 03, 2019 3:19 PM

To:

eComment

Cc:

Adrian Esparza; Robert Ruiz

Subject:

AGENDA ITEM 75D

Attachments:

Oppostion letter to SA City.pdf

Importance:

High

Sent on Behalf of Adrian A. Esparza, Business Manager

Mayor Pulido, Council Members, City Manager and City Attorney:

Attached please find the Locals' letter of opposition for Agenda Item 75D for tomorrow night's City Council meeting.

Thank you,

Ursula Esparza Martínez

Secretary to the Business Manager

